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We hope this newsletter finds everyone in good health. We understand how we where all taken 

by surprise with the sudden closure of the Drop-in Center which was beyond our control. 

As the UAW International Executive Board (IEB) continues to monitor the COVID-19 crisis, it was 

determined that all Drop-in Centers will remain closed until the end of the 2020 year.  

Additionally, all special events and monthly membership meetings are suspended through the 

end of the year. 

The IEB will take another look in December and decide on how to proceed in 2021.  

2021 Member Benefits: 

• No changes in member cost share 

• No changes to our benefits or level of coverage. 

• When available, the insurance will cover the COVID -19 virus vaccine 

 

UAW Medical Benefits Trust questions: contact Retiree Health Care Connect:  866-637-7555. 

UAW Legal Services Plan questions:  800-482-7700 

We are looking for ways that we can help our members with their insurance and other UAW 

related problems. Below are our cell phone numbers, please feel free to contact at these 

numbers, so that we can try to give you the type of service you received at the Drop-in Center. 

We are asking that these numbers be used only on Tuesday and Wednesdays.  Also, you can call 

the Drop-in Center and leave a message. If you have paperwork that we need, please fax it to the 

Drop-in Center, and we will pick it up.   

Lawrence Hamilton: 708-220-1573    Drop-in Center: 606-676-0028 

Cliff Cantrell:  606-219-2900    (DIC) Fax Number:       606-676-0609 

Pat McKinley:  317-357-9844 

(over) 



The UAW has endorsed the candidates that will support labor, Medicare, and Social Security for 

our Retirees.  Those candidates are Joe Biden for President and Amy McGrath for Senator. 

Additional UAW endorsements may be reviewed at uawendorsements.com.  Make sure 

everyone votes in November. 

In solidarity, 

Lawrence Hamilton, Chair 

Eastern Kentucky IAC 

 

Please make sure everyone gets out to vote on November 3, 2020. 
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